
Oakburn EYC N
The safety of our children is paramount. Please ensure you close 

both gates securely behind you when entering and leaving the 
premises.  

Please alert a staff member in the office of your presence before 
entering the building via the intercom or coming to the window. This is 

for security and to ensure a staff member is there to greet you at 
the gate on arrival.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Gate Security 

Lunches 

Welcome 

June 2024 

A reminder to all parents that the 
Lunch Glow form is emailed out at 
the beginning of the week for the 
following week for you to select a 
choice with your child. If possible 
please have the form returned by 

the Friday.  

If you are having any problems 
with the form please let the office 

know. 

 

 

 

Welcome to all of our new 
children and families who have 
joined us throughout June. We 

are delighted to have your 
children attend here.  

Oakburn’s Class of 2024 

Congratulations 

Sports Day 

We would like to officially congratulate all of our Pre-Schools who have 
graduated from Oakburn EYC this year.  

A massive Thank You to parents who helped out with the preparation for 
Graduation.  

We are sure you will all agree that the children had put on an amazing 
show and that they all have an amazing day celebrating this milestone. 

Please continue to share graduation photographs on Learning Journals. 

We would like to congratulate 
Hannah who has secured a 

Temporary Contract with Mugdock 
Country Park as a Park Ranger. We 
will let you know when we are saying 

out final goodbyes to Hannah.  

We are so happy for her to gain this 
opportunity as her dream job. 

We will miss Hannah very much but 
I’m sure she will pop in and visit us 
and I am sure she will see some of 

you around the park.  

Sophie will continue as the Yew 
group keyworker for Hannah’s key 

children, 

Another successful Sports Day completed by our Oakburn 
Children. Well done to all our children who took part and Thank 

to all parents and carers who came along to support our children. 
Hannah and Scott done a fantastic job at organising the event.  

 As always any feedback on any events we host please let us 
know.  



 

  

 

Oakburn EYC 
Just a little reminder that we are a NUT FREE CENTRE, no products 

containing nuts allowed. 

Other severe allergies that we kindly ask to be considered and not 
be brought into the centre are;  

Lentils, Raspberries and eggs.  

Please check ingredients of products when choosing items for you 
child’s packed lunches as we may have to remove them. A note will be 
placed in their box to explain why this has happened. These items will 

be returned to parent at home time to ensure we keep all children 
safe and healthy.  

We follow our Healthy Packed Lunch policy and ask that all children’s 
packed lunches contain healthy nutritious foods.   

Leaflets available if you require more information 

Allergen Reminder  
Nursery contact details:  

Tel: 0141 955 2210 

Email: eyc@oakburn.e-

dunbarton@sch.uk 

 

Summer Plan  

Summer is finally here !! We have finalised our summer plan, each 
week has a different theme with a variety of experiences each 
day. We would love it if we could have some parent helpers for 

some of the activities.  

Any Questions or you would like to volunteer please speak to the 
office. 

Week Beginning 01.07.24  - Movement Week 

Week Beginning 08.07.24 - Summer Festival Week 

Week Beginning 15.07.24 - Outdoor Week  

Week Beginning 22.07.24 - Chilled Vibes Week  

Week Beginning 29.07.24 - Community Week  

 

 

 

 

 

Detailed calendar for what is happening each day will be on the 

communication board at the gate and shared on Learning Journals and on 

our Facebook Page.  

Our pre-schoolers have been dressing up in 

school uniforms and talking about their school  

In the baking area our children have been 

very busy making different things. Apple 

crumble, fruit doughnuts and much more 

Wimbledon Tournament at 

Milngavie Manor Care 

Acorn Room has been watching out 

caterpillars grow into beautiful Butterflies 



 

  

 

Oakburn EYC 
All children have been given an 

individual smart sack, blue for 2-3 
room and green for 3-5 room. This 
means you are not required to bring 

any other bags to nursery. 

We provide these bags to reduce the 
amount of items on children’s pegs.  

We kindly ask that you fill the 
smart sacks with extra clothes and 
shoes and clearly label them with 

your child’s name. 

We kindly ask that children refrain 
from bringing in any toys to nursery to 
prevent them getting lost or broken. 

We would like to thank all of you for coming along to our first 
Oakburn Festival. It was a massive success and its all down to the 

staff commitment and to you for coming along.  

Thank you for all your donations to tombola and raffle prizes.  

We would like to say a special Thank You to (inflatable company) and 
Emergancy services for coming along and making this day a lot of fun! 

From the Festival we raised and amazing £1,963.70! 

 

Personal belongings 

E-journal Download 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO GIVE PASSWORDS TO ANYONE COLLECTING YOUR CHILD. IF WE HAVE NOT MET THE 

INDIVIDUAL BEFORE, EVEN IF IT IS DAD OR MUM, WE CANNOT RELEASE YOUR CHILD UNLESS A MEMBER OF STAFF 

RECOGNISES THEM.  THERE IS MORE INFORMATION IN THE HANDBOOK ABOUT OUR SECURITY PRACTICES. WE 

HAVE THESE STRICT MEASURES TO KEEP YOUR CHILDREN SAFE. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION :) 

Our pre-school children had a great time on our Trip to the Glasgow 
Science Centre.  

They loved exploring all the areas in the centre and especially the 
planetarium.  

 

Nursery Closure Dates 

We will be archiving the e-journal profiles of all children going to school from Monday 19th August. Meaning all 
parents will have until Friday 16th August to download and save their child's profile of their learning journals if 

they wish to save this. Saving the profile should come up as an option for parents once logged in, it will convert the 
profile to a PDF to be saved onto a personal device.  

If you have any questions regarding the archive of the e-journal profiles, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Science Centre Trip 
 

Bank Holiday—Monday 15th July 

In-service Day—Monday 12th 
and Tuesday 13th August  

Oakburn Festival 


